
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim calls to redouble efforts for orphanages support

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, visited Baraum Wassit Orphanage in

Wasit province Wednesday 31/1/2018.

His eminence called to redouble efforts to care for orphans and related institutions concerned

with orphans service, noted that the care provision to orphans shouldn't be a government

mission, but a community mission and all active sides must bear the responsibility towards this

segment of community.

His eminence praised the level of satisfaction shown by the orphans at the Baraum Wassit

Orphanage, level of care and provided service, called to grant orphans some privileges to

empower them in their lives, plus fostering the educational aspects.


